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Information to tmg-quotations  
 
The accompanying offer has been made to meet your specifications and to reflect the technology currently 
available to tmg. Please check that the technical details and any sketches or drawings are indeed in agreement 
with your requirements, both as to accuracy and as to completeness. Any statements on tolerance or accuracy 
relate exclusively to the temperature sensor. Concerning specifications of lengths DIN 7168 – general tolerance 
“medium” - is valid. Cable lengths are liable to a tolerance of ± 3% depending on the manufacturing technology! 
The thermal error which can arise thorough radiation and conduction of heat where the sensor is installed or 
attached must be taken separately into account by the user, by reference to the VDI (German engineers' 
association) guidelines 3511, 1– 5 (for example). 
 
We hereby explicitly reject all terms and conditions of the requestor or purchaser. The conditions of supply 
drafted by the AMA (German sensor manufacturers) are the basis of the quotation. They can be downloaded 
from the Internet, for example from www.temperatur.com, are always printed on the reverse of tmg invoices, 
and can also be read in our catalogues. 
 
All operating instructions for thermometers for hazardous areas are available in English and German. If you need 
the operating instructions for those products in a specific local language, please let us know in your request. 
 
We are always delighted to develop new solutions or adaptations for your temperature problems; in some cases 
this will mean asking you to share some of the costs of development and testing. 
If a new data sheet for the specific type of sensor has to be produced, or documentation for a special one-off 
tailor-made device, 18.00€ will be charged for the paperwork. 
 
In general, the price quoted will stand for 60 days, but offers which include thermocouples making use of noble 
metals, for which parts the price will normally be calculated anew at the time of supply according to the official 
German Stock Exchange price recorded on that day. Unless otherwise stated, delivery date will normally be 3 
weeks from receipt of order (with full clarification of all technical details). The general conditions of payment 
are 30 days net, 2% discount for payment within 10 days. The conditions of payment for new customers first 
purchase order are cash in advance, net, no discount. In the case of transactions involving noble metals, payment 
is to be made within 10 days with no deductions. Delivery is normally by post or parcel service and will be 
charged for. To be charged at extra cost: handling charge 10.00€ for all deliveries less than 50.00€; expenditures 
of bank transfer 30€ for all deliveries out of Germany (exception: remittance with SWIFT/BIC and IBAN inside 
EU). 
 
If the products quoted for are not what you are looking for, please contact the person who prepared the quotation. 
tmg has a wide range of standard and special sensors at its disposal and there are doubtless a number of different 
ways in which your problem could be solved. 
 
We would ask you to note that the technical parameters we have given are based on the figures we have worked 
out over many years of experience but that they will need to be checked on application to the individual 
situation. There are various special testing facilities which can be applied in the DAkkS laboratory of our 
company, for example. 
 
The supplier and those assisting in the supply bear liability for material damage up to the amount of 1,000,000 € 
(Euros) per damage incident, not more than twice in a year. 
 
Claims for damages on the part of the customer, for whatever legal reason, especially in respect of breach of 
obligations in the context of indebtedness and of improper dealings, are excluded. 
 After the end of limitation period for rights of remedy for defects in the goods, the customer may make no 
further demands. This rule will be applicable as appropriate in potential exemption situations where claims are 
by third parties. 
 
We shall be delighted if you find this quotation acceptable. When ordering, please give both the quotation 
reference number and the serial number of the item being ordered, so that the version advised is supplied without 
risk of confusion.  

http://www.temperatur.com/

